
THE RED HILL ROOT 

Work Shares 

Are you interested in a work share for the 2015 

season?  All Work Shares receive a Full Share, 

which is 24 weeks of produce in exchange for 100 

hours of on-farm work.  

The work consists of everything from weeding 

and planting to harvesting and special projects. 

The selection process will be based on your avail-

ability, willingness, and need. This is a great way 

to truly get connected to your farm. For questions 

or a Work Share Application, please contact Lilley 

at 610-558-6799 or mlilley@osfphila.org.  

“If you concentrate on 

finding whatever is 

good in every 

situation, you will 

discover that your life 

will suddenly be filled 

with gratitude, a 

feeling that nurtures 

the soul.”  

–Harold Kushner 

November 26, 2014 

Happy Thanksgiving from all your friends at Red Hill Farm 
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Newsletter for the Members of Red Hill Farm CSA  

Survey Results 
Thank you all for taking time to complete our end 

of year survey.  Your input will help us as we plan 

the 2015 season.  Preliminary results indicate that 

members want more spinach, cucumbers, 

broccoli, kale, carrots and potatoes.  We are also 

learning that you want fewer turnips and beets.  

Good news for us—the majority of you are 

interested in returning next season!! 

 

2015 Membership 

We are now accepting members for our 2015 season.  We give priority to existing mem-

bers so sign up now!  Folks on our 2014 waiting list will be contacted January 1, 2015.  

Please don’t delay if you are interested in joining us in 2015.  For questions or a Member-

ship Registration Form, please contact Lilley at 610-558-6799 or mlilley@osfphila.org. 


